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General enquiry form - Ref. 21232001

Customer

First Name
Name

My enquiry is FAO: Ben Farrant
RE 2018/1457/P; 5 Honeybourne Road London
NW6 1HH

Dear Mr Farrant,

Having reviewed revised plans submitted since the
initial comments were submitted we can see that
the 1st floor window in Bedroom 2 has been
replaced with a door/window leading to a balcony.
Assuming all or part of this is made of glass we
believe it would still provide direct line of sight into

whose boundaries extend
further into the access way than that of the
proposed property. Therefore the angle of the
proposed 1st floor door/window in Bedroom 2
would still be overlooking

s explained in the

initial objection submitted.

Secondly, Having seen the letter sent by the owner
of 5 Honeybourne Road dated 5th June
questioning whether any other properties have
right of access over the access way leading from

Fawley Road, we would like to respond by stating
that as been used as a private
residenct with sole access having been
via this access way thus establishing right of
access via common law to our understanding. |
would assume the same applies for properties
210a to 22a West End Lane.
Kind regards,

I would like to be contacted by eMail

Email ]

Phone

Address

Please upload supporting documents

No files attached

About this form

Issued by Council and Democracy
Camden Town Hall
Judd Street
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